Munson Township

Zoning Commission Meeting
Minutes of November 18, 2013

Chairman Dennis Medica called the meeting to order at 7:00pm, with Heather Crawford (arrived
at 7:20pm), Lenore Pikus and Jim Tekavec present. Also present was Zoning Inspector Tim
Kearns and Secretary Paula Friebertshauser. Ron Atkinson was absent. The Pledge of Allegiance
was recited.

Jim Tekavec moved and Lenore Pikus seconded to approve the minutes of September 23, 2013.
Motion carried.

CORRESPONDENCE - Zoning Bulletin Issues — 9/10 & 9/25 & 10/10

Members spent the majority of the evening reviewing the resolution updates. Mr. Kearns brought
up the issue of fencing around a pool and the fact that it needs to be made clear that the fencing
should be installed prior to use of the pool. Members agreed to modify the language and a line
was added to the zoning application.

Mr. Kearns presented the September and October zoning certificate listings and monthly reports.

It was agreed that the zoning secretary would make the evening’s changes and then submit the
proposed amendments to Ms. Schlag and Mr. Dietrich for their informal review.

The next scheduled meeting is Monday, January 13" at 7pm. The meeting was adjourned at
9:33pm.
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